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Regular Meeting

Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 

Date: March 1, 2022
Time: 4:30pm
Parks and Recreation 
Minutes 
Present:  Jeremy Hall, Shawn Mullen, Josh Seymour, Sheri Yorker, Deb Mckinney, Sheryl Dougherty, Dan Roy, Jessica Rurka, Courtney Hyte   

Call to Order:  Deb Mckinney called the meeting to order  
Approval of the minutes of the February 1, 2022, Regular Meeting 
Courtney Hyte motioned to approve the minutes.  Sheryl Dougherty seconded.  All approved.  
Audience of Citizens

Communications
Presentations

· Berry Dunn (Formerly Greenplay) Needs Analysis
Art Thatcher presented a draft of the findings of the needs analysis to those in attendance at the meeting.  
Continued Business

· Review of Full Time Program Manager Job Description (possible motion)
Dan Roy motioned to approve the job description as is.  

· Airline Trail Sub-Committee Review 

Dan Roy presented on what the committee is working on.  They are preparing for a trail cleanup day in April. 

· Seamster Park Golf Tournament Update 

Jeremy Hall updated the board on the status of the Golf Tournament on May 19th.  The board will pick out a few items to be added to the playground with the funds generated from the tournament. 

· High School Athletic Fields Update

Jeremy Hall updated the board on the status of the project.  Completion of the track and tennis courts looks to be sometime in May.  

· Program Update 

Shawn Mullen updated the board on the status of all parks and recreation programs.  Spring programs are online now and a few summer camps as well.  More will be added as the dates are finalized.  

New Business
Other Concerns
· Legislative Bill 5254 

Jeremy Hall presented this prospective bill to the board.  All were given a copy.  

Director’s Report
Town Budget Update

Special Revenue Update

Capital Requests

· Pickle Ball Court at Sears Park ($55,000)

· Reconstruct Basketball Court ($47,000)

· Reconstruct Sears Park Tennis Courts Sinking Fund ($58,000)
· Air Line Trail Gap Closure ($15,000)

Jeremy Hall updated the board on all of these items and all are currently still listed in Capital.  
Adjournment

Sheryl Dougherty motioned to adjourn.  Courtney Hyte seconded.  All approved.  



